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Upcoming dates 

14th October– 18th October 

Cake sale at break-time  

15th October-21st October 

Book Fair 

15th October 

Elm class History day at the Country Park 

17th October 

Oak class parents invited to Chinese 
themed lunch 

21st October 3.15pm-5.00pm 

Parents Evening 

22nd October 3.15pm-6.00pm 

Parents Evening 

23rd October 

Oak class Country Park 

25th October 

PD day only staff attend 

28th October—1st November  

Half Term 

6th November  1.30pm 

Open Afternoon   

7th November 

Elm class parents invited to Italian 
themed lunch 

14th November 

Family and Individual photos 

21st November 

Cedar class parents invited to lunch 

27th-29th November 

Oak class Residential visit Pioneer Centre 

5th December 

EYFS parents invited to lunch 

20th December 

Finish for Christmas break 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are very pleased to inform you that the South Shropshire Acade-

my Trust and Bridgnorth Area Schools’ Trust successfully merged over 

the summer.  As from the 1st of September we are a  family of four 

primary schools and two secondary schools. For the time being we 

are called the Bridgnorth Area Schools’ Trust, although we are in the 

process of changing the Trust name to reflect our new group more 

accurately. Our Trust office is based at Oldbury Wells School and the 

leadership and organisation of our Trust and our schools remains the 

same. The Trust consists of: 

Alveley Primary School   

Castlefields Primary School 

St Leonards CE Primary School 

Stokesay Primary School 

Church Stretton Secondary School 

Oldbury Wells School 

Autumn 2019 East Shropshire 

Cross Country. 

This term ten children from Alve-

ley represented the school at 

three races. Ranging from year 2 

up to year 6, the children stayed 

and supported each other for all 

the races. The older children were 

running an impressive 2km.       

Alveley Primary School 
Telephone: 01746 780284 

Website:www.alveleyprimary.co.uk                         
Contact: admin@alveleyprimary.co.uk 

 

Polite Reminder 

Please make sure you book breakfast and after school club in advance unless    

circumstances make this not possible. We have to ensure we have the appropri-

ate staff to children ratios in place before the clubs start. 

Thank you  

Regardless of position, I could not be prouder of the effort of every 

runner. Keep it up!  

Mr Smith 
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In Reception as part of ‘All About Me’ topic this term we are making 
regular trips into the local community, giving children opportunity to 
make connections through real life experiences. We began with a trip 
to the local shop! Before going we chose a recipe from the book and 
wrote our shopping list. While we were at the shop we worked in pairs 
to find the cake ingredients and pay for each item. When we returned 
to school we baked and decorated our cakes! The children have made a 
list of places they would like to visit, including the post box, church, 
park and many more! We are all very much looking forward to our next 
trip. 

Elm class have been marching 

back in time as they became 

Roman soldiers. The children 

worked hard designing and 

making their own roman 

shields. They were then able 

to practise and perform the 

famous tortoise formation. 

They made excellent roman 

soldiers. Look at their stern 

faces.  

 

FOAS News 

Thank you to all parents, teachers and FOAS members for your support last 
year. This term we have lots of exciting events. 

We are currently looking for the following donations 

Portable clothes rail to sell pre loved school uniform 

Teddies  

Toys and Book (must be complete and good working order) 

Please bring donations to the school office. 

Please follow us on  ‘Friends of Alveley School’ for all the latest infor-
mation on events. 

Do you use Amazon?   

Did you know you can raise money for FOAS with every order placed? 

FOAS receive 0.05% of order total at no extra cost to you. You use your 
amazon account as normal.  

It really is that easy to do, every penny helps. 

You will find the link on our facebook page or type https://smile.amazon.co.uk into your web browser and search ‘Friends  

of Alveley School’ 

Finally the next meeting will be on 16th Oct at 7.30pm at the Social Club, new members always welcome. 

 

Dates for the diary 

23rd October   Halloween Party 3.15-
   5.00pm  

24th October   Non Uniform day and 
   bring a bottle 

22nd November Odd socks day and  
   bring a filled jam jar 

6th December  Christmas Fair 6.00 – 
   7.30pm 

14th December  Family Chocolate Bin go 
   7.00pm onwards 

More information on these events to follow. 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/

